@ ST Mawes Prlmar'y School

This week ClAss 1 have been looking at different materials used for
clothes. We have found out about how cotton and wool are made and then

Class TWO have been writing newspaper articles about the invasion of Britain
by the Anglo Saxons. They have enjoyed ‘'meeting’ a real-life Jute called 'orace
who had a very strange accent and spoke "reet broad and di'nt ‘arf mek the
children laugh”. There have been some amazing Anglo
Saxon brooch designs painted oo, using patterns and images
that were used on the ou’rhen’rlc brooches during Anglo

Soxon times. - :

Reading Certificates

Well done to Tia, Jack G, George
Lottie C and Maya

‘ ;".’,:v- Diary Dates (We would like to say a\
N big Thank You to
Thursday 1°* — School closes at 1.30 Roseland Together for
Monday 19t — School reopens your kindness and
Tuesday 20th April - Friends of St ongoing help to our
Mawes Easter raffle draw families.
i \. J




Well done to all
our children for
the fun hair, hats
and faces for 2021
Red Nose Day .
We raised £56.50
for this wonderful
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St Mawes Primary School - SAILING

We are thrilled to let you know that we are able to offer free sailing lessons as an after- school Sailing Club
(SMSC). These weekly lessons start on Thursday April22nd.

Youngsters have to be 8 or older, hopefully confident in the water and be keen to give it a go!

We hope that your children will really enjoy the experience and gain a lot from it. To ensure that they enjoy their time
on the water it is important they are properly equipped. SMSCsupplies buoyancy aids for the group and although we
hope to have limited supply of wetsuits, we would appreciate it if children could bring their own if they have one. SMSC
do not supply footwear and they must have something to go on their feet as the stones and shells can be really sharp.
A hat and wind-top are also useful.

Itis important that the children change before arriving as this will give them more time on the water. The dinghy
sailing starts from Stoneworks Quarry, which is accessed on via a small lane on Tredehnam Road. It is a beautiful spot
but the changing facilities are limited so anything that can be done to help would be appreciated. There are toilets on
the Quay.

SMSCrun their sail training in Pico or Hartley dinghies usually with two pupils per boat and the instructor in close
proximity in the rescue boat. They always run through drills ashore before going afloat to practice the skills. Although
there is not guarantee that the boats wont capsize during the sessions, every care is taken to try and ensure that they
don’t and if they do it often becomes a popular activity. Nonetheless we would appreciate being told about pupils who
are nervous, weak or non swimmers. There is sometimes the opportunity to take pupil's in a larger dinghy with an
Instructor on board.

Please ring Diana Wheatcroft on 077108000066 to reserve a place for your child/ren or if you have any questions.
JThere are a maximum of 15 places available, allocated on a first come, first served basis.

Happy Sailing!!




